CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS

City of City Council Agenda Communication

Washington

Meeting Date: 08-17-2020
Prepared By: Kevin Schone-Public Works Director
Agenda Item: Pay Request-Cambridge Estates Drainage Project

Explanation: On June 15, 2020 Council approved Miller and Son to complete the drainage
improvements in the Cambridge Estates sub-division for $24,024.50.

On Monday July 27, 2020 I was contacted by the inspector on the project that a manhole was too low
and that a riser would be needed that was not in the scope of the project. The cost of the riser including
labor was $350.00. To keep the project moving forward and to prevent delays I approved the riser for
this project. This brings the final project cost to $24,374.50 and the City is now in receipt of the pay
request for completion of the Cambridge Estates project in this amount.

Fiscal Impact: $24,374.50 of the $40,000.00 budgeted in account #218-00-800-5000.
Recommendation/
Committee Discussion Summary: Staff recommends payment to Miller and Son of Mackinaw

Illinois in the amount of $24,374.50.

Action Requested: Approval of the requested amount.



